
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 4/18/2021 8:08:04 PM

First name: GARTH

Last name: ORKNEY

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: [External Email]Rangeland Management Directives #ORMS-2514

 

[External Email] 

If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic; 

Use caution before clicking links or opening attachments.

Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov 

Hello Ms. Black:

 

I live in the mountains of Arizona and I want to comment on these rangeland directives. I am hoping that since

this is a weekend, you will consider my comments even though you asked for comments by yesterday. I just

became aware of the issue today.

 

My comment is very simple and direct. I strongly feel that rangeland grazing has no place on NFS Wilderness

designated land. Wilderness does not encompass commercial human activities that compete with the natural

habitat. I want to see all grazing removed permanently from Wilderness lands.

 

Respectfully,

Garth Orkney

6456 Christmas Tree Circle

Pinetop, AZ.

 


